
From: Hughes, Michelle
To: Granata, Karen; Stanfield, Matthew
Cc: Kippenhan, Edith; Collins, Regina
Subject: FW: Angola Road
Date: Monday, July 1, 2024 2:28:37 PM

FYI

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S20 FE 5G, an AT&T 5G smartphone

-------- Original message --------
From: Charles Stansley
Date: 7/1/24 2:03 PM (GMT-05:00)
To: "Hughes, Michelle" , "Semaan, Abed"
Cc: Andrew Stansley
Subject: Angola Road

Good afternoon!

This is just to follow up regarding your site visit on June 17. We applied chloride to the road
and committed to more manpower for water truck activity. Also, as we discussed, we
contracted with Pro Sweep for sweeping Angola each day 4 hours per day, to sweep and pick
up any materials tracked onto Angola, until the project completion.

If you have other requirements or require further action on my part, please feel free to call me
or email me and we will do whatever is asked.

Charles Stansley
Managing Partner
Rocky Ridge Development
419-466-4194

mailto:Michelle.Hughes@toledo.oh.gov
mailto:KAREN.GRANATA@toledo.oh.gov
mailto:Matthew.Stanfield@toledo.oh.gov
mailto:Edith.Kippenhan@toledo.oh.gov
mailto:Regina.Collins@toledo.oh.gov

